
 
 

INVITATION to the 

GOLDEN JUBILEE of Fr. REINHOLD BLOCHING  

And FAREWELL of Fr. JULES ROY 

 

The Missionaries of Africa in Ndola are happy to invite you to various 

celebrations which are taking place in July for the Jubilee of Fr. 

Reinhold Bloching as well as to say goodbye to Fr. Jules Roy.  

This year, Fr. Reinhold Bloching, priest-in-charge of St-John-the-Baptist 

Parish, New-Kaloko, is celebrating his 50th year of priesthood. At this 

occasion, there will be a Thanksgiving Mass at his Parish on the 6th July 

2014 at 09h30. The Bwana-Mukubwa deanery is also organizing a 

Thanksgiving Mass on the 12th July at St-Peter's Parish, Mushili, with 

all the priests and pastoral workers of the deanery.  

Fr. Jules Roy, who is actually assisting the Parish of Twapia and 

working for Dole Hill and two other centres, is leaving Zambia for good. 

He has been at the service of local Church in Zambia for 51 years in 

different dioceses such as Kasama, Mpika, Lusaka, Mansa and lastly 

Ndola.  

You are invited to join us for dinner on the 8th July at 18h30 in our 

community of Ndola situated at Shinde Street No 44 to celebrate the 

Jubilee of Fr. Reinhold and to bid farewell to Fr. Jules Roy.  

Thanks in advance and may God bless you! 

Fr. Piet Verkleij (Superior)                  Fr. Camille Konkobo (Secretary)  

0976104541 

 


